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Bulletin #2 of 2022. January 10, 2022

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 550-081 Regulator Mount Nut Now Silicon Bronze

Products Affected: SuperLite® 17C, 27, Kirby Morgan® 37, 37SS, 97 and BandMask® 18 and 28

The Regulator Mount Nut that is used to secure the demand regulator is now made of silicon bronze. The 
previous material was stainless steel. The silicon bronze regulator mount nuts will be used in assembly and 
available as spares as soon as our stock of stainless steel regulator mount nuts runs out.

Any old stock of the stainless steel regulator mount nuts can be used without issue.

Updated silicon bronze regulator mount nut, left and previous stainless steel regulator mount nut, right.

This decision is based on the shift to using only stainless steel material for our regulator bodies in the 
future. Switching to a silicon bronze material will decrease the possibility of galling between two stainless 
steel materials.

No change in part numbers.
No change in price at this time.
There will be no exchanges offered.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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